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Subject: MB/849/GF - Gemini System: Update for Shippers No2

Dear colleague,

MB/849/GF - Gemini System: Update for Shippers No 2 

Friday 25/7/08 – 16:45hrs

Following on from my previous e-mail, I am pleased to inform you that the batch file 
problem has been resolved and we have completed all catch up activities. I am sorry 
for any inconvenience this issue may have caused you. 

Graham Frankland

xoserve, Customer Manager


